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Greetings from the DON 
Hello everyone! 

Although, the last few months have been 
filled with visitor restrictions and 
lockdowns, we have managed to stay 
positive and developed new ways of 
keeping our residents and families 
connected. We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all our residents, 
families and friends of Boronia House for 
their ongoing support and well wishes 
during a difficult time. Now restrictions 
are easing, we looking forward to seeing 
you all more frequently. Our core purpose 
is to enhance wellbeing of our residents, 
and with that in mind, we will continue to 
support them in leading a fulfilling life. 

As you know we are always keen to make 
quality improvements and welcome 
everyone’s input, please feel free to talk 
to us if you have new suggestions/ideas to 
contribute to our Boronia House 
community  

Warm Regards  

Sonu Bhandari 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activity Highlights: 

 

 
Residents enjoyed Mother’s Day High Tea. 

 

 

  Anzac Day 2022 
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Celebrations 

Happy Birthday to all our residents who recently 
celebrated their Birthday. 

 

 

Resident’s Contribution 

My name is Kathleen Herring and I came to live 
here last October. Lived through lockdowns with 
the wonderful staff who worked so hard. I look 
forward to bus trips. A few days ago “Her 
Majesty” paid us a visit at our afternoon tea that 
was enjoyed by all who were able to be present. 

A big thank you to all the staff that look after us 
so well 

God bless you all 

Kathleen Herring  

  

 

 

 

 

Special Moments 
QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE 

High tea celebrations with our residents to mark 
the Queen’s 70th year on the throne, a wonderful 
afternoon was had by all.   

 
 

Upcoming Events 

Queen’s Birthday 13/6/22 

Ainsley collection 15/6/22 

World chocolate day 7/7/22 

World senior citizen’s day 21/8/22 

International pet day 26/8/22 
 

 

 


